TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164
Facebook Page - Click here
SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. Cluster Book Day Congratulations everyone on a fantastic day last Wednesday. It was a great opportunity to showcase our school to our friends from other schools and it was terrific to see so many of our children get into the spirit of the day with some very bright, colourful and unique costumes. As always, our Parents' Club did a wonderful job catering for the day and we look forward to another opportunity such as this is the future.
- 2. Bunnings BBQ Yesterday was our fundraiser at Bunnings and this was very well attended by many of our families. Apologies to those families who could not help on this day for a variety of reasons and we hope that a future date might be more suitable next time. We hope to announce a monetary figure for this day ASAP. Thanks again everyone.
- 3. Tree Planting Students in Grades 3-6 will be helping Landcare with tree planting on Thursday at the Tally Recreation Reserve with Mr Brodie. It is essential that all children wear gumboots on this day. Tree Planting will take place from 10am until 11am and then from 11.30am until 1pm. Normal recess snacks and lunches will still apply. Could permission forms be returned ASAP please.
- 4. Interschool Sport This Friday students in Grades 4-6 will be attending Interschool Sport. Netballers will be at the McEwen Reserve in Shepparton with Mrs Sidebottom (Congupna PS) and footballers will at the John Gray Oval with Mr Brodie in Mooroopna. The cost for the day will now only be \$2 which will cover buses and entry for each team will be paid by the school. Permission forms went home last week and will need to be returned along with money ASAP. We will leave by bus at 9am and return to school at approximately 2pm. All students will need to bring their own lunch, drink and snack for the day and school uniform is still required (children may come dressed in sports clothes in the morning and change after the event). Northerners Football Club is helping with football jumpers and Bev Montgomery has also kindly offered to assist with netball bibs.
- 5. Building Maintenance We hope to begin some major works in the spare portable next week. This work has been funded from the Education Department and will enable the portable to be at a more workable standard. There should be limited disruptions in the school during this time and all students must stay away from this area during this time. Please reinforce this at home. We anticipate that this work may take a couple of weeks. A big thank you to Fiona and Tim Fleming for helping move some of the furniture in the portable today in preparation for this work. Also, thank you to Ray Austin for adjusting the Boys Toilet door last week, it was very much appreciated.
- 6. School Council Our next school council meeting will be this Wednesday night. Finance will begin at 6.45pm and School Council will follow at 7.30pm.
- 7. Somers Camp Last week all children received Parent Circular 2. Please contact the school if you need another copy of this. This circular has information in relation to pick up points, groups, student numbers....etc. Somers begins on Tuesday 29th July and concludes on Wednesday 6th August. All forms and payments for this camp are now due.
- 8. Curumbene Camp This camp is planned for Wednesday 6th August until Friday 8th August. It is essential that all relevant forms and payments are made prior to the camp. Contact the office to organise a payment plan if needed.
- 9. Enrolments Any families wishing to enrol at Tallygaroopna PS for 2015 can now hand in enrolment forms. It would be appreciated if this is done ASAP to assist with planning.
- 10. Active After School Program This program begins next Monday with Multi Sports on a Monday and Cricket on a Tuesday. The Monday session will begin at 3.35pm as per normal but Tuesday will begin 10 minutes later. Both sessions will go for an hour and a fruit snack will be provided before each session begins. Enrolment forms can be collected from the office they were included in the newsletter last week also.
- 11. OSH Care is on this week on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for any interested families. Enrolment forms must be handed in to participate in this program.
- 12. Art Program is on this Friday.
- 13. Lost Property At the moment we have 15 jumpers or jackets in lost property that are un-named. If your child has lost clothing please come in and check the box in the Project space. Unclaimed clothing will be washed and placed in our second hand uniform store. Please check that items of clothing, food containers and drink bottles are all clearly named so that lost items can be returned easily.
- 14. Parents Club Meeting This will be held next Wednesday from 3.45pm in the 5/6 room. Agenda items will focus on the School Disco, Munch n Crunch and Father's Day. All are welcome

Thanks everyone, David Brodie
Teaching Principal
The normal full edition newsletter will go home next week
Make sure you are on Tiqbiz – many of these items are available here!!
Two way is now available – so you can provide feedback and sign permission forms if needed
Absences can also be completed on Tiqbiz